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7th June 

2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Welcome Back 

A warm welcome back after the half term holiday.  We hope that everyone had 

an enjoyable break in the sunshine and we now look forward to the final seven 

and a half weeks of the school year.  This is always a busy time, so please keep 

an eye out for events which will be posted on the website and will also be on the 

newsletters. 

 

Attendance 

Well done to classes 1SF and 4A for their winning attendance scores last week.  

We hope that they enjoy their treat off Mrs Elder! 

 

Y6 Denbigh Trip 

Y6 will be setting off for their annual trip to North Wales next Thursday  

morning.  All arrangements are now in place and you should be aware of all the 

final details.  However, if you have any questions or queries, please contact us to 

discuss them.  We are sure that the children will have a fantastic time. 

 

Lates 

We would like to ask that Parents/Carers try to get their children in on time in 

the mornings as we have many children entering after our official time of 

8.55am.  From September, we have had 1,931 late marks, with some children 

arriving ‘late’ at 11.30am.  We accept that things can happen to delay arrival in 

the  

mornings, but these should be one-offs, and not a regular occurrence.  Children 

arriving late disrupts both their education and the education of others in the 

class.  Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Eucharistic Adoration 

Father has asked us to inform Parents/Carers that this will take place in  

St Elizabeth’s Church every Friday from 6pm—8pm.  This is in preparation for 

the Eucharistic Congress which takes place in Liverpool from 6th-8th of  

September. 

 

World Cup Celebration 

Next Wednesday will see our children take part in a World Cup celebration 

event, learning all about the countries that are taking part in the event.  We are 

sure that they will have a great time and we thank Miss Kneale for organising 

the day. 

 

Car Park 

Please can we ask that Parents/Carers DO Not use the school car park for  

dropping off and picking up.  We are a large school and have many deliveries each 

day.  If the car park is blocked, it can create a health and safety hazard.  Thank 

you. 

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


